

Don Peterson 393 Smyth Ave. NE Alliance, OH 44601

իվորոսնվիրեկիրոսիքութինինկիրիկիրի

What a pleasure it was for me to speak with you the other day. I honestry can't remember the last time I laughed during an interview. Thank you for taking time out of your crazy day to speak with me. I look forward to speaking with you again. Say "H" to your cousin Adrian forme. Thanks again and have a great rest of your week! Sincerely, taking Adams



206 East State Street Columbus, 0H 43215 p: 614.224.2235 • f: 614.224.2267 www.ppgoh.org

Planned Parenthood of Greater Ohio

March 31, 2014

WDPN/WDJQ Radio Stations 393 Smyth NE Alliance, OH 44601

Dear friends,

Today, you made a difference!

Your gift of \$250.00, made through United Way of Greater Stark County for campaign year 2013, will be put to immediate use helping young people in Stark County and throughout Ohio get healthy and stay healthy.

At a time when so much is changing in the world of health care, Planned Parenthood of Greater Ohio's patients know they can count on us to be here – no matter what – thanks to your support! Your gift is a statement of your commitment to affordable, accessible health care.

Please feel free to contact Eva Allen at 216-961-8804 ext. 1251 if you would like to see your support in action. We would be happy to arrange a tour of our local health center, have you join us at an educational presentation, or attend a Planned Parenthood of Greater Ohio event.

Thank you for your donation. Our work would not be possible without you!

Sincerely,

Stephanie P. Kight President and CEO

P.S. Get involved with Planned Parenthood of Greater Ohio! Join our next Community Leadership Council meeting and help PPGOH stay connected to your local community. For more information, please contact Dana Day at 330-535-2674 x 1121 or Dana.Day@ppoh.org.

92-WD TQ/WDPN 393 SMYTH QVENTE Alliance, OH 44601

Dear Q92 and Christian,

I recently called the station to follow up on a story told by Christian. It was heard by my co-worker, initially thinking it was about me, she told me at work. It was a story about him walking on the Alliance High School track. It involved a lady who was also walking on the track. I knew the lady and called the station. My intent was to provide this lady with a compliment and admiration, for she looks younger and is in great physical condition.

Upon seeing her at the track, the next time, I told her about the story on the radio station and that I called. I told her that if Christian was up at the track again, he would say hello. I believed that she would have taken this as a compliment and have been proud. I saw her this evening, at the track, and she asked to speak with me about this incident. It quickly became clear that she was very upset and distressed that I called the station and that she was mentioned on the radio. My reference to her age being much older clearly disturbed her greatly. I apologized to her numerous times and asked her for her forgiveness. I would never had intentionally caused her any angst. I asked her if it would help her if I wrote to the radio station and she said yes.

She has asked that she not be discussed openly on the air at any time and for any reason. I ask that her request be respected and granted.

I appreciate your cooperation in this matter. I am very sorry for causing this lovely lady any pain.

Sincerely

Faith Collins



17 South High Street Suite 1010 Columbus, Ohio 43215

Phone: 614.228.4052 Fax: 614.228.8133 866.0AB.5794

May 15, 2014

Don Peterson, III
General Manager & Director of Operations
DA Peterson, Inc.
PO Box 2356
Alliance OH 44601-0356

Dear Don:

Thank you for your contributions in selecting recipients of the 2014 Ohio Broadcasters Foundation scholarships.

Your efforts in evaluating the scholarship applicants for the Ohio Broadcasters Scholarship Program and participating in the selection of the scholarship recipients were greatly appreciated.

As a member of the Scholarship Committee, you may be able to claim FCC EEO credit for your contributions to this year's scholarship selection process. The FCC's EEO rules state that participation in scholarship programs designed to assist students interested in pursuing a career in broadcasting (menu option 7) qualifies for one credit. We believe, in consultation with OAB's FCC counsel, Brooks, Pierce, McLendon, Humphrey & Leonard, LLP, that your participation in the scholarship evaluation and selection process satisfies menu option 7. As always, however, you should consult with your station's communications counsel concerning your station's individual EEO program initiatives. You may wish to place a copy of this letter in your EEO private file as evidence of your participation in the Ohio Broadcasters Foundation Scholarship Program.

Thanks again for your contributions to the Ohio Broadcasters Foundation.

Sincerely,

Christine H. Merritt

President

"ALS Care Project (Lou Gehrig's Disease) is the only nonprofit, tax exempt organization dedicated solely to improving the care of people with amyotrophic lateral sclerosis (ALS) through research and education."

Mr. Peterson -

Thank you for your generous donation in the

amount of \$235,00 on November 2014. Dee Bucket Challenge

Your contribution will enable us to fulfill our mission.

Thank you so very for all the Pamela Canolli RN contributions + your support of our mission. ALS Care Project you are deeply appreciated.

Dear Mo, Megan + Christian, There are no words to express our deepest gratitude for considering and selecting ALS Care Project for the See Bucket Challenge. Also, the opportunity for allowing me to be intervaived on the air + giving much public awareness to ALS and our organization meant so much to us. In addition, the dunping of ice water event last Friday was truly a bloot, as well as getting together with all of you was really enjoyable. You are very special people + will never forget you. Please know that \$2500 was raised because of your endeavors. Thank you from the bottom of our hearts



DONNIE, Your support helps promote ethical business in the marketplace.

Frank Cilona, President and CEO

Thunks For Becoming An Accredited
Business!



February 27, 2014

Mr. Don Peterson III WDPN/WDJQ Radio Stations 393 Smyth NE Alliance, OH 44601

Dear Don,

Thank you! With WDPN/WDJQ Radio Stations's support of the United Way of Greater Stark County annual campaign, you are making a difference in our community. We appreciate your leadership and support of United Way's annual workplace campaign. Your gift not only strengthens the health and welfare of Stark County, but you provide hope.

Hope for people who are just making ends meet, for families who want to stay strong and for seniors who deserve dignity at this stage in life. Your United Way is passionate about furthering Education, Family & Financial Stability and Health & Basic Needs—the Building Blocks for a good life in Stark County. Your gift makes that possible.

Through your support of the United Way campaign—by working together, united, each one of us can solve our area's health and human service challenges.

Don, we all have a stake in the welfare of greater Stark County. Our communities must not only survive, they must thrive. And thanks to your commitment, we are closer to making our goals a reality.

United, we can accomplish more than any single group can on its own. Thank you for wanting to make a difference in the lives of your neighbors. Thank you for allowing your employees the opportunity to help!

When you LIVE UNITED, you become part of the solution!

With warm appreciation,

0~~

Maria Heege President & CEO United Way of Greater Stark County

Officers:

Jacqueline DeGarmo, Chairman of the Board Hillard Jeane LLC Christopher Remark, Vice Chair Aultman Hospital William Cook, 2nd Vice Chair JPMorgan Chase Bank, N.A. Philip Francis, Treasurer Huntington National Bank Linda DeHoff, Corresponding Secretary DeHoff Realtors

Board of Directors: Rabbi Ion Adland

Temple Israel Dr. Kathryn Cerrone Arnold Aimee Belden Schauer Group The Belden Brick Company Andrew Boothe University of Mount Union Sr. Carolyn Capuano Mercy Medical Center Robert Fernandez Stark County Family Court **Rick Haines** AultCare Vicki Haines Aultman Health Foundation Hon, Michael Howard Stark County Family Court Geoff Karcher The Karcher Group Richard Kyle The Timken Company Carrilyn Long Community Volunteer Karen Soehnlen McQueen, Esq. Krugliak, Wilkins, Griffiths & Dougherty Co., LPA Patricia Miller Community Volunteer Aultman Health Foundation **Molly Moriarty** Stark County Dept. of Job & Family Services Stephen Perry Community Volunteer Dr. Sheila Rutt Diebold Incorporated Mark Samolczyk Stark Community Foundation Mark Sterling The Beaver Excavating Company Thomas Swidarski Community Volunteer

Maria Heege United Way of Greater Stark County President & CEO

I'm writing this letter to praise your engineering department tor having what I believe is the best sounding station in the area. I used to do some Stuff for an internet stream, and I Know how hard it is to find something that works well, and that didn't even account for working within the constraints of the FM broadcast band. Theres a nize consistent and very transparent compressor at work there, but even the best equipment wont sound very good If people don't know how to Use it. WHBC is close, but there is some issues with clipping and distortion at times. WDJQ manages to sound good while not being too quiet, dynamic without being too varying in its levels, consistent but not overprocessed. Its such a tough balance, a very time line between overprocessed and underprocessed. WDDQ comes damn close to sounding as good as the big boys" such as WCBS in New York. New York had some very good Sounding stations out there, and WDJQ is the closest to matching those. Whoever is handling the processing or engineering for 292 is a very capable and talented person with a good ear, and I wanted to make sure credit goes where it's due. I Iso wrote a letter to WHOT to ask them to fix issues they've had for years now. They sound TERRIBLE! Sorry, I'm not a loyal listener. I'm a radio where. I like too many types of Music to stick to one Station, but I sure wish more stations would sound as good as yours. WDJQ beats any found stown, Kittsburgh, Akronian Cleveland and Wheeling station I get here for sound quality. Kudos to you.

Rob Santon



United States Senate Washington, D.C. 20510

March 18, 2014

Mr. Don Peterson, III, General Manager & Director of Operations DA Peterson, Inc. (WDJQ – FM/WDPN – AM) 393 Smyth Ave NE, PO Box 2356 Alliance, Ohio 44601-0356

Dear Don,

Great to meet with you during your recent trip to Washington. I appreciate you making the time to visit.

Thank you for sharing your concerns about the tax treatment of advertising costs. As we discussed, I support corporate tax reform that lowers tax rates, simplifies the tax code, and increases the economy's competitiveness. This will require base-broadening across different industries, and I will work to ensure that no industry is put at an unfair disadvantage.

I also appreciate your views on a number of the other important issues facing the broadcasting industry, including retransmission consent, spectrum, performance fees, and the FCC's improper study into newsroom decisions.

Thanks again for your input, Don, and please keep in touch.

All best,

Rob Portman



Stark Co. Sheriff's Office

AAA East Central AAA Ohio Auto Club Affinity Medical Center Alliance City Schools Alliance Police Department American Family Insurance American National Insurance Aultman Hospital 3lack Affairs Advisory Council Blue Knights Brewster Police Dept. C. Massouh Printing Canton City Engineers Canton City Fire Dept/EMS Canton City Health Dept. Canton City Police Dept. Canton Municipal Court Esber Beverage Company Fisher Foods Freedom Harley Davidson reat Lakes Emergency Response Jackson Twp. Police Dept. Louisville Police Dept. Malone University Marlboro Police Dept. MADD Massillon Police Dept. Mental Health & Recovery Services Nationwide Insurance North Canton Fire Dept. North Canton Police Dept. **Dhio Department of Public Safety** Ohio Department of Transportation Ohio Investigative Unit Ohio State Highway Patrol Perry High School Perry Twp. Police Dept. Perry Twp. Fire Dept. Phoenix Rising Plain Twp. Fire Dept. Pro Football Hall of Fame SelfHope Stark County OVI Task Force Stark County Automotive Dealers Stark County Coroner's Office Stark County Engineer's Office Stark County Family Court Stark County Park District Stark County Regional Planning Stark County Safe Kids Stark Metro Narcotics Unit Stark State College State Farm Insurance Uniontown Police Dept. University of Mount Union Walsh University

Stark County Safe Communities TRAFFIC SAFETY IS NO ACCIDENT

4500 Atlantic Blvd. NE. * (330) 430-3835 Phone * (330) 430-3816 Fax 207@starksheriff.org * www.sheriff.co.stark.oh.us/SafeCommunity/sc-links.htm

May 20, 2014

Q 92 radio 393 Smyth Ave. NE Alliance, OH 44601 Attn: Nikolina & Staff

Dear Nikolina,

I wanted to take a moment and thank Q92 Radio, you and your entire staff for partnering with Safe Communities to conduct the Annual Seat Belt Challenge at Fawcett Stadium on Saturday, May 17th. You all bring so much to the event and I cannot even begin to tell you how much it is appreciated.

Q92 goes above and beyond in reaching out to the teens in Stark County to promote safety programs and see that our teens have every opportunity for a happy and productive future. Your commitment to the community is impressive.

In spite of the weather, I think the teens enjoyed themselves and some were very into the competitive spirit of the competition. It is exciting to see all the youth present and involved in something that is not only fun, but carries with it an important message – seat belt use and sober driving. I saw and heard from other members of our group that the students were very excited about the Katy Perry tickets, Samsung Galaxy Tablet, cell phone and the Cedar Point tickets, as well as the long list of other prizes we gave out.

We will be contacting our committee to have a follow-up meeting to go over this year's event and plan ahead for next year's event. We hope we can count on you and Q92 to be a part of the team! Thank you again for partnering with us for the Seat Belt Challenge and including us in your Students for Sobriety program. If I can be of any help to you or Q92, please just let me know.

Sincerely,

Sharon George

Sharin

DRIVE LIKE IT MATTERS

Funded by Ohio Department of Public Safety to reduce traffic injuries and fatalities in Stark County



UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, DC 20510

SHERROD BROWN
OHIO

6/F/14

on on some good neering you on Friday at Rolany. Thank you have all you do for the communityPlease call if we can about you.

Furnish

Dan Sys, 3073 - 268 Street, Aldergrove, B.C., Canada, V4W 3C5

October 3, 2014

Q92 - WDJQ Radio, 393 Smythe Avenue N.E., Alliance, Ohio, 44601, U.S.A.

Greetings from the Vancouver area in British Columbia, Canada.

I am a collector of stickers and other types of promotional material from radio stations throughout the world. So far, I have accumulated over 10,000 different radio station stickers. Currently I am seeking stickers from stations in Ohio.

If Q92 or WDPN have stickers or other promo goodies available could you possibly send me a few in the envelope that I have provided? I would be honored to add a sticker from Q92 or WDPN to my collection and have some traders for other radio enthusiasts that I correspond with in the U.S.A. and Canada.

If you currently have no stickers on hand, some of the other items I collect include fridge magnets, keychains, buttons, temporary tattoos, business cards, coverage maps, etc.

Thank you very much, in advance, for your cooperation.

Very truly yours:

Certificate of Appreciation Presented to

Q-92 RADIO

In appreciation for the support given to the

2014 STARK COUNTY

SEAT BELT CHALLENGE

Stark County Safe Communities

May 17, 2014

Date